PRESCHOOL WEEKLY BRIEF

Week Commencing the 29" of May 2022

The children in Preschool have been
very busy this week and have all
enjoyed their trip to My Gym. All the
children behaved brilliantly on the trip
and were fantastic ambassadors for
Doha British School, we are all
extremely proud of them! In class, the
children have continued their learning
about transport and next week we will
be moving on to learning about boats
and will also investigate pirates.

MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

Children in Preschool can only be dropped
off by an adult or a sibling who is in
Secondary. Preschool children should not
be dropped off by a primary sibling.
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HOME ACTIVITY:

To help with the children transitioning from
pre-school to reception it would be beneficial
to talk about it at home. Talk about moving
up to Reception and ask these questions:
What are you looking forward to? What are
you worried about? What new things will you
get to do?
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LIBRARY:

A gentle reminder to return all library
books in order for your child to take a
new book home.
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